
Kindergarten 2023 Transition 
Our 2023 Kindergarten students had a great time at “Big” 
school last week. They attended again today and are  
settling in really well to school routines and expectations. 
We look forward to welcoming them again next Tuesday 
for their final session. 

Ride-a-thon 
What a great Ride-a-thon. The smiles on the faces of the 
students, staff and police said it all. What a wonderful way 
to learn about bike safety and road rules. Thank you to 
Mrs Bowie for the organisation that went into this fantastic 
day. 
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Week 5 Term 4 2022 

Mon 7th Nov • Canteen Open 

Tues 8th Nov • Kindergarten Transition 12.30pm-3pm 

Fri 11th Nov 
• Canteen Open 

• Remembrance Day 

Week 6 Term 4 2022 

Mon 14th Nov • Canteen Open 

Tues 15th Nov • Kindergarten Transition 12.30pm-3pm 

Wed 16th Nov • Kindergarten Excursion 

Thurs 17th Nov • Big Bash Cricket - Stage 2 

Fri 18th Nov 

• Big Bash Cricket - Stage 3 

• Assembly 

• Canteen Open 

• Yr 4/5/6 Pizza & movie afternoon 
4pm-7pm 

Week 7 Term 4 2022 

Mon 21st Nov • Canteen Open 

Wed 22nd Nov • DHS sports day Yr 6-7 

Fri 25th Nov 
• Yr 1/2/3 Excursion to Altina 

• Canteen open 

Week 8 Term 4 2022 

Mon 28th Nov • Canteen Open 

Wed 30th Nov • Production Rehearsal 

Fri 2nd Dec • Canteen Open 

Week 9 Term 4 2022 

Mon 5th Dec • Canteen Open 

Wed 7th Dec • Production 6.30pm Bradley Hall 

Thurs 8th Dec • Production 6.30pm Bradley Hall 

Fri 9th Dec 
• Canteen Open 

• Assembly 

Week 10 Term 4 2022 

Mon 12th Dec • Canteen Open 

Tues 13th Dec • Year 6 Big 4 Fun Day 

Wed 14th Dec • Presentation Day 9.00am Bradley Hall 
Year 6 Graduation Dinner 

Fri 16th Dec • Last Day Term 4 for students 

Welcome to Week 5 

Mosquitoes 
The mosquitoes are very friendly at the moment. Today we 
sent home a note where parents can give permission for the 
school to apply repellent and soothing creams to your child 
at school. Please sign and return the note to the office if you 
give permission for this to occur. If a student does not have 
a signed permission note we will be unable to apply repel-
lent and soothing creams to your child. If students bring 
their own repellent to school they are not to share them 
with other students. Repellents must not be in aerosol cans. 
Roll on and pump spray only. Parents are encouraged to put 
repellent on their children before school. 

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


Remembrance Day 
This Friday our leaders will be representing the school at 
the town Remembrance Day service.  Students will be 
learning about Remembrance Day and participating in a 
minutes silence at 11am. 

Assembly 
Our second assembly for Term 4 will be held in the  
Bradley Hall at 9am next Friday, 18th of November. We 
hope to see you there! 

Work Experience 
This week we welcomed Eliza Bermingham to our school 
for work experience. Eliza is an ex-Edward student and is 
working with 1/2MW and Mrs Werner this week. Have a 
great week, Eliza. 

National Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to Sarah Young on being selected as one 
of the team managers of the NSW PSSA state athletics 
team that will participate in the National titles in Brisbane 
next week. 

Sarah just returned from Sydney recently where she was 
one of the team managers for the Riverina athletics team 
and was the carnival organiser for the athletics carnival in 
Albury recently.  A fantastic achievement from one of our 
great Edward School teachers. 

Big Bash Cricket 
Edward Stage 2 and 3 students will be participating in the 
Big Bash Cricket days next week. Stage 2 – Years 3 & 4 
will be attending on Wednesday, 17th November and 
Stage 3 – Years 5 & 6 will be attending on Friday, 18th 
November. Information notes will be sent home with the 
students involved. 

Change of date for the last day of Term 4 
The NSW Department of Education recently informed all 
schools that the last day of Term 4 for students will be 
Friday the 16th of December. School staff will be involved 
in professional learning on Monday, 19th and Tuesday, 
20th of December. 

Tell Them From Me Survey 
We are encouraging parents to complete the Tell Them 
From Me Survey to provide the school with valuable  
opinions about our school. Please see our Facebook page 
for the link to the survey. 

Kindergarten Excursion 
The Kindergarten Excursion to the farm is happening on 
Wednesday, 16th November. Mrs Bowie, Mrs Strong and 
Mrs Mckindlay will be enjoying the day out with Kinder 
students. 

Edward Awards  

Dustin Patterson  Kinder  Bronze 1  
Freddy Fevaleaki  Year 6  Bronze 1 
Trevor Quor   Year 4  Bronze 3 
Mitchell Luckel  Year 6  Silver 1 
Hunter Ward   Kinder  Silver 2 
Caleb Neil   Year 1  Silver 3 
Leo Herberte   Year 2  Gold 1 
Kenadee Arnold  Year 1  Gold 3 
Mason Durbidge  Year 6  Gold 3  

Full Day Deniliquin High School Transition 
Our Year 6 students had a great day at Deni High last 
Friday meeting up with Year 6 students from surrounding 
schools. 

Production 
The Production is being held at school on Wednesday, 7th 
and Thursday, 8th of December. Teachers will send home 
notes regarding costumes soon. 

Hats / Sun Safe in Term 4 
Students and staff are required to wear a hat in Term 4 
as part of the school Sun Safe policy. Hats are available 
for purchase from the office. 

Presentation Day 
Our first day time Presentation Day will take place at the 
school in the Bradley Hall on Wednesday morning, 14th of 
December, at 9:15 am. All parents and carers are invited 
to attend. 

 

Have a great week. 

 

Regards, 
Mrs Rhonda Blacker 
Principal 
 

 

 







 


